
		

 

Monday 15 April 2024       
Ms. Liliia Ivashchenko 
Polish Humanitarian Action 
Warsaw, Poland.  
 
Confirmation of validated CHS self-assessment  
 
Dear Ms. Liliia Ivashchenko, 
 
On behalf of the CHS Alliance, we would like to congratulate you on the work undertaken to 
assess how you are meeting the CHS Commitments to people affected by crisis.  
 
I am delighted to confirm that Polish Humanitarian Action has shown its formal commitment 
to improving its application of the Core Humanitarian Standard on Quality and Accountability 
(CHS), by conducting a Self-Assessment in line with the CHS Alliance Verification Scheme. 
 
We are providing you with a CHS Self-Assessment stamp that we would encourage you to 
display on your website and other promotional materials to increase recognition of your 
commitment to the CHS to your key stakeholders and donors.  
 
While the CHS Alliance recognises and commends Polish Humanitarian Action for the 
completion of the CHS Self-Assessment process, it is unable to endorse the organisation’s 
current or future capacity, performance against the CHS, or the quality, effectiveness and 
accountability of its programmes and services. 
 
We look forward to working with you as you implement the Improvement Plan to make 
greater strides to improving the quality and effectiveness of work for the people you serve. 
 
Please contact me at any time if you would like to know more, or if you would like to share 
any feedback with us.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
  
Tanya Wood 
Executive Director, 
CHS Alliance 
 
 


